
 
 
 
 
 

SEDGEFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

REPORT TO AREA 4 FORUM 
 

3rd MAY 2005 
 

REPORT OF THE BUILDING 
CONTROL MANAGER 

 
NAMING OF DEVELOPMENT 
LAND OFF REDWORTH ROAD, SHILDON 
 
A request has been received from Broseley Homes to officially name and number the above 
development currently comprising 90 dwellings.  Having regard to the layout of the site, four 
street names are required. 
 
The site is being marketed using the name ‘Redworth Park’ and the developer has forwarded 
the following list relating to the theme of birds of prey for your consideration: 
 
Falcon 
Buzzard 
Hawk 
Owl 
 
Officers suggestions for consideration are those with the historical railways theme and are as 
follows: 
 

NORTH EASTERN RAILWAY LNER CHIEF MECHANICAL ENGINEERS 
ARCHITECTS ENGINEERS Gresley 

Andrews Fletcher Thompson 
Bonomi Raven Peppercorn 
Burleigh Tennant  
Green Worsdell  

Peachey McDonnell  
 
Shildon Town Council and appropriate Ward Councillors were consulted and have forwarded 
names of wild flowers for consideration: 
 
Cowslip     Cornflower 
Primrose     Poppy 
Bluebell     Coltsfoot 
Snowdrop     Buttercup 
 
Unless the members of the Forum would wish to suggest alternative names, it is felt 
appropriate that four of the above names be recommended for the development. 
 
Background Papers 
 
TOWN IMPROVEMENT CLAUSES ACT 1847 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT Circular 3/93 
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